
Notice of 3/25/2025 Public Test of Voting Equipment 

A public test of the Voting Equipment to be used for the April 1, 2025 Spring Primary will be held on 
Tuesday, March 25, 2025 at 10:00 A.M at the Town Hall, N103 Riviera Ave., Merrillan, WI .  All interested 
parties are invited to attend. 

 

 


